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Y2K COP26 Visit 
A selection of our pupils enjoyed a glimpse of greener travel for the  
future as they took a ride on the UK’s first hydrogen-fuelled train. 
They were given a taste of revolutionary greener travel as the rode  

a hydrogen-fuelled train to and from Glasgow at COP26. 

As Britain’s first mainline-approved hydrogen-train, HedroFLEX  

has been on display during the climate summit as part of the UK  

government’s plans to decarbonise rail travel by 2050. 

 

 

Daisy Fiennes, S1 said: “Going on the HydroFLEX train was a great 

experience. It’s incredible how like an ordinary train it is, yet so different. It’s 

amazing how people are working so hard to solve the climate crisis, and it’s 

so important that we do solve it, because there isn’t a planet B.” 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Sunday Service 

Some of our senior prefects represented Newbattle at local Remembrance Services.  Thank you girl - you 
done us very proud.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Teenage Booster Vaccines 
The Child Health Team will be visiting the school after the year to provide our S3+4 pupils with their 
Teenage Booster Vaccines.  Recalls for S5+6 pupils will also be sent.  These must be returned to the school 
before Friday 3rd December to ensure your child’s vaccine is ordered. 
 



BGE Tracking Reports 
S1-3 Tracking Reports will be sent home with pupils today.  If any pupils are absent they will be able to 
collect this from their homeroom teacher when they return to school.      
 

Skills Development Scotland Webinar 
Skills Development Scotland (SDS) is delivering a nationwide webinar to support parents and carers with 
S2/S3 option choices.  The webinar is on Wednesday 1st December at 6.30pm.  
  
Parents and carers can find out more about how to support option choice decisions, including the support 
and resources available from SDS.  
  
SDS Careers Advisers will be providing advice and there will be opportunities for parents and carers to ask 
questions during the session. 
  
To attend this webinar please register here:  https://s2-s3optionchoices.eventbrite.co.uk 

  

  

BiteSite Reopening 

 
  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fs2-s3optionchoices.eventbrite.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CEuan.Kelman%40sds.co.uk%7C2c4ea3dfc8b1491a48df08d9a8e6a87d%7C33ca6d475e4f477484f1696cbb508cbe%7C0%7C0%7C637726530936954772%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=S3%2FKak3tOthdZG7iBvHmmm20XUK7PshBwQCGCnHivUE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.midlothian.gov.uk/info/855/school_meals/13/school_lunches/2


 
 

A video will be shared next week with pupils who haven’t yet used the BiteSite, explaining how this works 
for them too. 
Again, if your child has any food intolerances please contact the school office. 
 

Trip to National Museum of Scotland 

Mr Shalaev took a group of pupils to visit the National Museum of Scotland last week.  A great time was 
had by all.  Here are some photos: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/#/login

